
PUBLIC NOTICE – OPEN HOUSE/PUBLIC INPUT SESSION 

of the Town of Fairplay, Colorado 

Wednesday, October 2, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the Fairplay Town Hall, 901 Main Street, Fairplay, Colorado 

 

This is to notice that three or more members of the Fairplay Board of Trustees may be 

present at an Open House to solicit input from the public regarding future development of 

the Fairplay River Park. No formal action will be taken. 
 

 
Posted at Fairplay Town Hall, Park County Library, Fairplay Post Office, and Town of Fairplay Website on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. 

 

 


